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It is my great honor to be elected as Chairman of the Chartered Institute of Housing,  Asian Pacific Branch 
for a consecutive Year.

2007 is a year of thriving business for the Branch.  We have established the Professional Development 
Committee and have witnessed the recruitment of Corporate Members from Macao and Taiwan for the first 
time.  These new members will act as an active vehicle to promote professionalism in housing and flourish 
the development of the Branch there.

In response to the evolving challenge of devolution and with the approval of CIH Council, the national 
branches in Scotland, Northern Ireland and Wales have developed into National Business Units (NBU) in 
early 2006.  Each NBU is duly delegated with certain powers and duty and to act as a vehicle to deal with 
issues specific to its region.  It is anticipated that the Asian Pacific Branch will soon follow suit.  The Branch 
will gear herself well for the transformation and keep our members informed of the development.

The Branch will continue to strive for excellence in promoting professionalism and good professional 
practice for a healthy development of the industry.  With your valuable opinion and support, the Branch will 
have another year of thriving business.

Chow Chiu Hung, Victor
Chairman

Chartered Institute of Housing
Asian Pacific Branch

　

我很榮幸能獲選連任成為英國特許房屋經理學會亞太分會2008年度的主席。

2007年是分會豐收的一年。分會除設立了「專業發展委員會」，更成功在台灣和澳門為學會招收了第一批會員。這

批新會員將牽起積極的媒介作用，以推廣房屋管理的專業，並弘揚分會在當地的發展。

面對着地區的不同變化和發展，蘇格蘭、北愛爾蘭和威爾斯等三個分會得到英國總會的贊成通過，已在2006年初發

展成為 ”National Business Unit” (NBU)，並獲授一定的權責處理當地各具地區特色的事務。預期亞太分會亦將不久作

出跟隨，發展成為NBU。分會將積極作出有關轉營的準備，並將適時通知各會員。

分會將繼續奮力追求卓越，提升專業水平，推動良好專業操守，以求行業的健康成長。在您們的寶貴意見和支持下，

分會的工作和發展將再創高峰。

英國特許房屋經理學會亞太分會

主席 周超雄
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